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Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Mr. Davis:

commodity for agencies using GIS, and while different levels of governments share the need for
high-resolution aerial iImagery, they seldom share the cost. Montana appreciates the National
States Geographic Information Council's effort leading the initiative to acquire Imagery for the
Nation (IFTN). This program would coordinate and promote federal financial support for local
governments, states and tribes for the acquisition of high-resolution digital aerial imagery. IFTN
has as a core value the ability for different levels of governments to come together and realize
huge savings by taking advantage of the economies of scale.

This program poses no additional cost to local, state or tribal agencies. If approved by the federal
government, this initiative could provide all Montana agencies, as well as the general public, with
basic high-resolution imagery at little or no cost every three to five years. Those agencies that
already invest in aerial Imagery stand to save money by having the ability to buy-up and acquire
even higher resolution and color-infrared imagery. As Chair of the Montana Land Information
Advisory Council, and as Montana's Geographic Information Officer, | want to reiterate both the
Council's and my support for this most critical initiative.

Sincerely,

Robin H. Trenbeath
Montana Geographic Information Officer
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